
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
An invitation is extended to you to participate in the improvement of Newman College through our 
next Strategic Plan 2020-2022.   
 
As was highlighted in the last newsletter, Newman News, on 25 October, we have an external 
facilitator attending the College this Thursday and Friday to consult with our community to elicit 
feedback about areas of improvement.   
 
This is the opportunity for the voice of our parents and guardians to impact the future strategic 
direction of the College.  The sessions scheduled include: 
 
Thursday 7 November   9.00am  Champagnat Chapel, Ministry Space 

(Marcellin Campus) 
 
    6.00pm  Marist Auditorium, Studio Room 
      (Marcellin Campus) 
 
Friday 8 November  9.00am  Library (Marian Campus) 
 
* Light refreshments will be provided 
 
Attendance is voluntary.  Please click here to RSVP.   
 
Newman College is governed by Marist Schools Australia.  As a congregational owned and 
operated school, the development of our Strategic Plan is integral to our growth as a school locally 
and our position within Marist Schools Australia nationally.   Our current Strategic Plan has been 
the foundation for significant change and school improvement agenda over the last 4 years.  Our 
key strategy has been in the alignment of a PK-12 College as exemplified by the development and 
implementation of the Vision for Learning - Shine Through Discovery Let your light shine (Matthew 
5:16), and the implementation of the College’s Ministry Plan.   
 
We very much look forward to receiving your contribution. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Finneran 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 
4 November 2019 

 

https://www.newman.wa.edu.au/strategic-plan-2020-22-planning-sessions/

